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Penny St. Louis Littell- Director of Planning and Urban Development

Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator

November 12, 2010
Victoria Tripaldi

BELLA1SKIN@aol.com
(619)203-6005

RE:
12-14 Irving Street – 129-B-008 – R-5 primary zone with B-2b at portion of rear

Dear Ms. Tripaldi,

I am in receipt of your request to determine whether the existing property can be divided into two separate properties. This is the second request with a revised site plan. Conversations with you further explained that the current three family unit portion of the lot will undergo significant changes in order to develop the one lot into two lots.  It is understood that an existing free standing building that contains storage and a single family will be demolished as part of this overall proposal.  Therefore, only a two family unit will remain on the existing developed lot.  Your full proposal is to create two separate, described lots with one lot containing a two residential unit within an existing building and to build a new two family structure on the created vacant lot.
You have submitted a revised surveyed site plan that is dated November 04, 2010 and that is stamped and signed by Robert T. Greenlaw.
Based upon all the above information, the proposed division of land would meet the current Land Use Zoning Ordinance requirements. This division of land cannot officially occur until a demolition permit has been granted and performed as proposed.  Any division of land prior to the purposed demolition will create a nonconformity under the Land Use Zoning Ordinance. 

Please note that this determination does not grant permission to begin construction. It will be necessary for the applicant to undergo a site plan and building permit reviews PRIOR to any work being done on site. It is not anticipated that a subdivision review will be required at that time.  However, this determination letter does not make a final determination concerning required subdivision reviews. At the time of a site plan review this office will need to see all written easements to allow access to the required parking. 
It is also required for the applicant to apply for the demolition of a large storage shed that has been removed without the required permits.  Belated fees will be charged. 

You have the right to appeal my determination concerning this matter.  If you wish to exercise your right to appeal, you have 30 days from the date of this letter in which to 
appeal.  If you should fail to do so, my decision is binding and not subject to appeal. Please contact this office for the necessary paperwork that is required to file an appeal.

If you have any questions regarding this determination, please do not hesitate to contact me at (207) 874-8695.

Very truly yours,

Marge Schmuckal

Zoning Administrator

Cc:
file
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